
April 6, 1999

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-99-007 - NOTICE OF INTENT TO SHIP LOW-LEVEL
DECOMMISSIONING WASTE FROM THE LAKE CITY ARMY AMMUNITION PLANT TO WASTE
CONTROL SPECIALISTS' FACILITY IN ANDREWS, TEXAS

The Commission has approved the staff's plans to: (1) not object to future proposed waste shipments from any licensee, without notifying the

Commission, if the proposals meet the guidance in the SRM dated December 17, 1998; and (2) notify the Commission of other proposals which do not

meet the guidance in the SRM dated December 17, 1998.
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